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  …F R O M  T H I S  P L A C E  G O  B U I L D  A  B E T T E R  W O R L D … 

The town of Moultonborough has put out the 
challenge to “Discover the Wonders of 
Moultonborough” and the top seven vote getters 
will be announced on February 16th, 2008. We 
would like to ask that our guests help make 
Geneva Point one of these wonders. Geneva 
Point Center is a special place and no longer do 
we want to be a “best kept secret” we want the 
rest of the community to recognize how great 
this place is!  
 
Nominations are due by February 14th to the 
Moultonborough Library (contact information 
below). So write up a nomination, tell your 
friends to nominate and help us make Geneva 
Point Center one of the Seven Wonders of 
Moultonborough. 
 

Moultonborough Public Library 
Attn: “Wonders of Moultonborough” 

P.O. Box 150 
4 Holland Street 

February  10,  2008
Volume 1,  I s sue  1

Moultonborough, New Hampshire 03254 
(Fax) 603.476.5261 

 

“Seven Wonders of Moultonborough”

Camp Alottafun: A day camp full of fun!
Camp Alottafun is totally a stellar experience! This camp offers a traditional 
camp experience full of opportunities to explore the outdoors, meet new 
friends, and learn new skills. Each weekly themed day camp session runs 
from Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. till 3 p.m. for campers entering grades 
kindergarten through 5th grade. 

Each week will focus on a new theme, ranging from being Geneva Point 
Pirates, exploring edible plants, traveling around the world to meet “Little 
Big Eyes”, and splashing in Lake Winnipesaukee. Campers are assured to 
have “Alottafun”!  

Sign up your camper today, space is limited. Day camp sessions will begin 
July 7th and run for 5 weeks. For full day camp theme descriptions please 
check our website www.genevapoint.org or contact Abbie Parker at 
parker@genevapoint.org for more information. 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE 
Wonders of Moultonborough, New Hampshire 1 

Camp Alottafun: GPC’s own day camp 1 
The Joke Box 1 
New Staff on the Block 2 

The Joke Box
A little mouse died and went to the Pearly Gates where St. Peter 

met him and invited to come in, but the mouse told him he wanted 
to look around first. St Peter said that was okay with him. After 
looking around the mouse approached St. Peter and told him he 
would like to stay but it is too big there and he would get tired 
running around all day. St. Peter thought for awhile and said he 

had just the thing for him, a pair of roller skates so the mouse 
decided to stay. Soon a cat died and went to the Pearly Gates 

where St. Peter met him and invited him in also, the cat wanted to 
look around too. After spotting the mouse on roller skates the cat 

said, "Boy oh boy, you have meals on wheels I will stay.” 

Have a joke you’d like to share? Please submit to 
parker@genevapoint.org before March 1, 2008 

 

Interested in Camp Alottafun? 

Please contact Abbie at 

parker@genevapoint.org and we 

will send you a brochure 

http://www.genevapoint.org/
http://www.genevapoint.org/
mailto:parker@genevapoint.org
mailto:parker@genevapoint.org


Nothing Great Was Ever Achieved Without Enthusiasm… 

 

 

      -Ralph Waldo Emerson 

N O T E S  F R O M  T H E  E X E C U T I V E   
D I R E C T O R ’ S  D E S K  

Program Director: Abbie Parker 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As I write this the snow is falling and it’s freezing outside – all I 
can wish for is those crazy summer days! I joined the Geneva 
Point Center staff last May after a whirlwind of interviews, 
College graduation, packing up my apartment, and driving the 
22 hours to New Hampshire. Iowa born and raised I graduated 
from Iowa State University (Go Cyclones!) with a degree in 
Communication Studies and a minor in Animal Ecology.  

I spent the first month shadowing Matt Fuddy, who I would 
soon be replacing, learning the ins and outs of GPC. Once Matt 
left in late July I was on my own and fairly ready for it. Every 
now and then a question will throw me off guard, but for the 
most part I have become one with Geneva Point. This place is 
beautiful and allows me to further my passion in outdoor 
education and youth camping programs.  

I am joined here in New Hampshire by my dog Thor (an English 
Mastiff you can’t help but love) and my cat Cohen. In my spare 
time I love spending time at the beach, taking Latin Dance 
classes, reading a good novel, scrapbooking my college 
memories, traveling (especially to my parent’s new home in the 
Virgin Islands), being a sorority adviser at the University of 
New Hampshire, and going out on adventures in the New 
England area. This is a new journey in my life and happy to 
have Geneva Point help pave the way! 

Meet the New Staff on the Block
 

 
Please contact Geneva Point 

Center if you would like to be 
removed from the mailing list  

Life itself is the most wonderful fairy tale. 
      -Hans Christian Anderson 

 

 

Have Something to Share?

A warm Hi! from Geneva Point Center aka “Winnie” 
to many  and a welcome to the first issue of our 
newsletter “ View from the Point”. 
 
Our Newsletter will be keeping you informed on 
what’s happening at GPC and, as we move forward, 
give you an ‘inside’ to some of the exciting plans we 
have in progress for the years ahead. 
 
In each issue I’ll also be introducing one of the many 
special people that are ‘making things happen’ 
behind the scenes. 
 
First up naturally is the Editor of ‘View from the 
Point’ and our Programs Director Abbie Parker – a 
very talented young woman and a delight to work 
with. 
 
All the very best for the year that is emerging, 
 

For now till next 

Cheers --  John 
 
 

 
Geneva Point Center is a very special 

place to everyone that steps a foot onto 
the property. Each newsletter we would 
like to feature a story or picture(s) from 

our guests with other Geneva Point 
users. If you would like to share 

something please get your pictures and 
stories to Abbie by the 25th of each 

month. 

http://iastate.facebook.com/photo.php?pid=35173911&id=16905885&op=1&view=user&subj=16905885�


 


